
In Fall 2017 construction of the civil works (site servicing) will be underway. 
The following questions and answers are intended to provide an overview of the project. 
 

 

1. What is the project? 
 Work under this project consists of the installation of 
 approximately 330 lineal metres of sanitary sewer piping 
 including manholes and connections to the existing  system 
 in preparation for the construction of the future fieldhouse.   
 
2. Where is the project? 

The project is located at Robron Park as shown here on 
this map. 

 
3. When is the construction work going to take place? 
 Construction is expected to commence in Fall 2017 
 and be completed by the end of this year.  
 
4. What is the cost of the project? 
 The project is currently being tendered after which time the project cost will be known.  
 
5. Who has been involved in developing the plans? 
 The Robron Park Master Plan completed in 2009, included the concept of a central fieldhouse at 
 the site. City Council has approved the installation of site serves for this future project.  
  
6. Who will be constructing the work? 

 Tender No. 17-59 for construction is currently posted on the city’s bid opportunity webpage. The 
tender closes on October 2, 2017. A recommendation of award will follow and require approval by  
City Council.       
 

7. How will traffic be managed during construction?  
 Traffic management during construction will be the responsibility of the contractor doing the work. 

 A traffic management plan will be required for all necessary works on Robron Road which will 

 include single lane alternating traffic while servicing is connected to the new system. 

   
 

Q & A:  Robron Park Field House Civil Works  

 
For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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